
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  12th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we have been learning 
about place value of numbers up to 100. We 

have been finding one more and one less than 
different numbers. 

In English, the children sequenced the story of 
Jack and the Jelly Beanstalk and wrote sen-

tences to retell the story.  

In Design and Technology, the children made 
their own healthy sandwiches and evaluated 

their products. 

Next week :In maths, the children will continue 
exploring numbers up to 100. 

In English, the children will finish reading Jack 
and the Jelly Beanstalk and will complete cre-

ative tasks about the book. 

In PSHRE, the children will learn about the life 
cycles of different animals and humans. They 

will be taught the scientific names of body 
parts. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  mansion, magician, shrieking, pretty, sign, adventure, daughter 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


